

## Greater Boston Police Council, Inc.

2 Winter Street, Suite 301, Waltham, MA 02451 Telephone: (781) 899-3331 • Fax: (781) 647-9501 E-Mail: mail@gbpc.org • Web: www.gbpc.org

## **GBPC EXECUTIVE BOARD**

**Elected Officers of the Corporation.** The GBPC includes the four (4) Officers of the Corporation who are elected at a GBPC Annual Meeting for 3 year terms.

Position		Name/Agency	Term of Office	Annual Meeting
			(3 years)	for Re-Election
1 Cha	Chairman	Chief Daniel O'Leary	1/1/2013 –	2015
i. Ciia		Brookline Police Department	12/31/2015	
2. Vice	Vice Chairman	Chief James Hicks	1/1/2013 –	2015
Z. VICE		Natick Police Department	12/31/2015	
3. Trea	Treasurer	Chief Kenneth Berkowitz	1/1/2013 –	2015
3. 1166		Canton Police Department	12/31/2015	
4. Secr	Secretary	Chief Richard Stillman	1/1/2013 –	2015
4. Seci		Walpole Police Department	12/31/2015	

**Unelected Officers**. All others serving on the Executive Board are serving by virtue of their positions in NEMLEC or Metro-LEC, or serve at the discretion of the other Executive Board members as District Coordinating Chiefs. The Past President of the GBPC also serves on the Executive Board.

Position	Name/Agency	
5. North District Coordinator	Chief Russell Stevens, Hamilton Police	
6. Northwest District Coordinator	Chief Robert Bongiorno, Bedford Police	
7. Central District Coordinator	Chief Fred Ryan, Arlington Police	
8. South District Coordinator	Chief William Brooks, Norwood Police	
West District Coordinator	Chief Terrence Cunningham, Wellesley Police	
10. Southeast District Coordinator	Chief Lincoln Miller, Marion Police	
11. President of NEMLEC (or designee)	Chief Timothy Sheehan, Tewksbury Police	
12. President of Metro-LEC (or designee)	Chief Richard Stillman, Walpole Police	
13. Past President	Chief Leo Sacco, Medford Police	